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CASTERTON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL JOINS FORCES WITH RIVERVIEW FAMILY 
HEALTH, CASTERTON FOR ONGOING GP HEALTH SERVICES.

Casterton Memorial Hospital Board of Directors Chair Ms Liz McKinnon is delighted to 
announce to the community of Casterton that CMH has gained services support from 
Riverview Family Health for the continuation of visiting GP health services to CMH.

After some ongoing period of discussions with Riverview Family Health’s Clinical 
Director,  Dr Richard Try, CMH have formed an agreement for the provision of health 
services.

CMH Chief Executive Officer Mr Owen Stephens welcomed the Service Agreement 
with Riverview Family Health noting that CMH and the clinical team look forward to 
welcoming new Medical Practitioners to CMH.

“As all would be aware the access to General Medical Practitioners across rural 
Australia continues to be a challenge.  Through this partnership with Riverview Family 
Health CMH will continue to deliver sound Medical services within our community for 
now and into the future”, Mr Stephens stated.

General Practitioners from Riverview Family Health are anticipated to start work from 
CMH by the end of the month subject to finalisation of required documentation and 
agreement details.

Ms McKinnon applauded this successful direction for CMH Medical Service provision 
with Riverview Family Health and looks forward to a progressive and sustainable 
future together.
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